
 

Hello everyone! We hope you have had a wonderful, restful Christmas break and are ready for a jam-

packed term! We are very much looking forward to the term ahead. If you need anything at all, our email 

addresses are at the bottom of this newsletter.  

Mrs Kelly and Mrs Johnson ☺ 

Year 4 P.E. will take place every Wednesday and Thursday. 

Children need to come into school in their kits and stay in 

them all day.  

Remember that PE kit is plain jogging bottoms (no zips/logos) 

and either their team colour shirt or plain white/black. 

Team coloured shirts are available to buy from school. Please 

ensure that children have suitable trainers as well. 

Children must wear their long hair tied back and they will not 

be able to wear earrings. Plasters will not be accepted. 

 

During the Spring term our Geography unit will be all about 

naming and locating countries across the world, with a 

particular focus on North and South America. We will be 

focusing on the Romans in History too! In Science, we will 

look at food chains and living things and their habitats!  

Homework will be sent home on a 

Thursday in paper form. 

It will need to be in school by the 

following Wednesday morning.  

Homework consists of Fast Maths, 

spellings, reading and Maths Whizz. 

Water bottles need to be in school every day. Children have 

access to them throughout the day so please make sure they are 

named.  

 

Please send your child in with a healthy 

snack for break time. School lunches are 

£2.89. Find the menu here: 

https://www.crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk/in

dex.php/parent-information/lunch-menu  

Mrs Kelly - 

e.kelly@crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk 

Mrs Johnson - 

c.johnson@crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk 

Crucial knowledge is an important part of our daily school 

life. Please take the time to visit the website where you 

can find your child’s crucial knowledge for this term.  

https://www.crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk/index.php/year-

4/year4-crucial-knowledge  

Don’t forget to check your emails for 

information about our upcoming trips 

and activities.  

15th & 16th January – Bikeability  

29th – 31st January – Y4 Residential  
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